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SIFMA Submits Comments to the SEC on Proposed Rule
Change to Amend MSRB Rule G-26, on Customer Account
Transfers.
SIFMA provided comments to the Securities and Exchange Commission (SEC) on the Municipal
Securities Rulemaking Board’s (MSRB) proposed rule filing SR-MSRB-2017-03, which would amend
MSRB Rule G-26, on customer account transfers. SIFMA incorporates by reference our prior
comment letter to the MSRB as part of this proceeding, and specifically request that the SEC
consider the issues raised in that letter as part of its consideration of the Proposal. SIFMA and its
members strongly urge you to disapprove the proposed rule change in its current form.

Read the letter.
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